
SAVE THE DATES 

School is Back in Session September 4th - Be Safe! 
   Yes, its that time again when the children will be traveling to school.  To ensure the 
safety of everyone during this season, give yourself plenty of time when driving during 
the morning and late afternoon hours and take the following precautions: 
 

     Be alert; children often take risks and are unpredictable and tend to ignore hazards on the road 

 If a school bus is stopped  with red or yellow blinking lights while loading/unloading  children,  nev-
er pass the bus in either direction. 

 Watch for bike riders turning in front of you without looking or signaling; children especially have a 
tendency to do this 

 Check side mirrors before opening your car door 

 Be extra vigilant when driving through school zones and residential neighborhoods 

As we progress through August, everyone is 

focused on getting the kids back to school 

and thinking about all those chores that were 

put on hold while having fun over the sum-

mer.  At Hunt, we’ve been focused on finding 

more ways to support our military families.  

This month, Hunt launched the HEART Pro-

gram.  HEART stands for Hunt Embraces: 

Activities, Resources & Training and this 

new program provides services and educational training in 

the areas of navigating military life, how to access base re-

sources, and activities for children and families.  Some new 

services you can look forward to include:  a comprehensive 

Resource Guide including on-base and local community re-

sources, introduction and guidance when navigating through 

new local school systems, extra maintenance hours to de-

ployed spouses so when requested for thing such as remov-

ing Christmas trees, assisting with hanging pictures, etc., and 

special events in support of deployed service members such 

as preparing and mailing care packages twice a year and de-

livering special treats to spouses on Valentine’s Day.  And 

there is much more.  Get in touch with your Resident Service 

Specialist for more information or to take advantage of these 

great programs. 

 

Best, 

 

 

 

John Ehle 

President 

Hunt Military Communities 

 

Our President’s Message:     

 Caring. Engaged. Listening 

Do We Have Your Current Email Address? 

Your participation in the annual CEL Resi-
dent Satisfaction Survey is so important to  
our team.  We are very interested to know 
how your experience has been while living 
in our community.   

 How has our responsiveness and follow
-through been? 

 How is the quality of manage-
ment,  leasing and maintenance services? 

 How would you rate the property and our services? 
     This important survey (which is completely anonymous to 
ensure you can be as candid as you would like) will come 
directly to your email inbox. We are aiming for 100% partici-
pation. We'll be giving away some great prizes, too! Thank 
you in advance. 

     The annual CEL survey will be delivered via email this 
year! In order to ensure you receive a survey, please let us 
know if you've changed your email address. It is extremely 
important that we have your current e-mail address on file. 
Addresses with the ".mil" domain will not receive the survey. 
Feel free to call or stop by the office and our staff would be 
happy to assist you with updating your information!  

     As I approach my first year as you Community Director, 
I’m looking forward to all of your comments to see how we 
can improve your quality of life as we strive to provide 5 star 
service that each and everyone of you deserve.  

Very Respectively, 

Warren Brown 

Community Director, 
Constitution Park Family Housing 

CEL Resident Satisfaction  
Survey Coming in October 

CONSTITUTION PARK INSIGHTS 
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HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Surge Protector Safety 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Neighborhood Management and Maintenance Offices open                   

Monday-Friday 8-5; Closed Saturday & Sunday 

Constitution Park - 12832 5th Street NE  

Lake Stevens WA 98248 

Available for Emergencies 24/7 866-616-3267 

Website: www.northwestmilitaryhousing.com 

Facebook:   www.facebook.com/constitutionparkfamilyhousing 

 

ALL WEAPONS MUST BE REGISTERED WITH NASWI AND WITH 

YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD MANAGEMENT OFFICE - UNREGIS-

TERED WEAPONS ARE GROUNDS FOR LEASE TERMINATION. 

Pets & Compliance 

 

PETS: Clean up after your pets in your home, in your 

yard and especially whenever they are in the commu-

nity. Pets must be leashed at all times and cannot be 

left unattended outside and tied to common area 

trees, posts or other fixtures. When we can identify a 

pet owner who is not picking up after their pets, and 

we have to pick up after the pet we will charge the pet 

owner $20 per pile picked up. Do not feed your pets 

outside as pet food attracts wildlife. Also, it is a provi-

sion in the lease that all pets be registered with the 

office and, current rabies vaccination records, micro-

chip number record 

and photos must 

be turned in as part 

of a resident's file. 

To report a stray or 

possibly neglected 

pet, please call Ani-

mal Control at: 

(425) 257-6000. 

         Despite the fact that recreational marijuana 

use is allowed in Washington State, it 

is still considered a Schedule 1 of con-

trolled substance at the federal level. 

Lease Page 5, Paragraph 9a states: 

use, possession or sale of drugs is 

prohibited, including marijuana and 

is therefore a unauthorized anywhere 

in Constitution Family Housing. Even if prescribed by a 

physician for medicinal use. This prohibition is listed 

under section 12 of your community handbook.  

Marijuana Prohibited SAVE THE DATES  

     Safeguard electronics with surge protectors. Follow these 
tips to keep you and your electronics safe. Only use surge 
protectors with internal circuit breakers. These units will trip 
the breaker if the power strip is overloaded to prevent over-
heating.  Here are some electrical tips in keeping your home 
and family safe: 

 Don't use surge protectors as permanent wiring. 

 Unplug the surge protector when 
not in use. 

 Don't plug a surge protector into an 
existing surge protector or power 
strip. 

 Replace your surge protector if it is 
hot to the touch, has frayed wires, 
or is  not working properly. 

 Be sure that the UL-listed product 
is a transient voltage surge sup-
pressor. 

SEPTEMBER 3th  
Relationship Maintenance (Fleet & Family) 
Deployment is a stressful time for everyone involved. Learn 
ways to stay close and work as a team during times sepa-
rated, when the expected or unexpected occurs, and how to 
tackle tough issues together.2000 W Marine View Dr. Bldg 
2000, Rm 133, 3-4:30p.m. Please register 3 days prior to 
the class. For more information call 866-854-0638.  

 

SEPTEMBER 7th 
Cars & Coffee Showcase Days (MWR)  
Talk with other car enthusiasts, enjoy coffee and showcase 
your own car! The first 15 sailors to register their car will be 
in the showcase. Register by Friday, Aug. 30 at the Vibes 
front desk or by calling: (425)304-3580.  

SEPTEMBER 8th 
Summer Family Pool Party (MWR) 
Cool down this summer at “The Commons”, Tsunami Pool, 
FREE, 5-7p.m.Limited availability, so call ahead at: (425)
304-3388. 

SEPTEMBER 20th 
“Craft & Cookies” Event (Hunt) 
Show your creativity with cookies and more at the Constitu-
tion Park Community Center 4-5:30p.m.   

  


